
Farewell Letter for Maternity Leave 

Dear Team, 

As I prepare to embark on my maternity leave, I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt 

gratitude to each one of you. It feels surreal to be stepping away from the office for this new 

chapter in my life. 

I remember when I first joined the team, I was overwhelmed by the warm welcome you all gave 

me. From our coffee breaks filled with laughter to those late nights crunching deadlines together, 

I've cherished every moment. I will fondly recall our brainstorming sessions, especially the one 

where we came up with that quirky campaign idea that still makes me smile. 

Though I will miss our daily interactions, I am excited about the journey ahead with my little 

one. I hope to come back with plenty of stories and some baby pictures to share! 

Thank you once again for your support, encouragement, and friendship. I'll miss you all dearly 

and can't wait to see you again soon. 

Warmest regards, 

[Your Name] 


